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5th December 2022

Christmas Reading Challenge!

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

We all know how important reading is and how much it benefits our children.

Because of this (and because it's nearly Christmas!), we will be running a December reading
challenge to get in the Christmas spirit.

Feel free to send in photos of your children completing these challenges, we would love to see
them!

Best Wishes,

All the staff at DJA
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